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Sawyer says Casual flings are the only way
to go. Everyone you trust eventually
leaves. Falling in love is for anyone, but
her. What else would she say when all she
knows is loss and abandonment? Sawyer
Sterling learned too young that depending
on anyone else will get her nothing but
heartache in the end. Never shying away
from outwardly showing her love, she
struggles accepting it herself. Stubbornly,
she vows never to risk her heart. Dealing
with revelations she never saw coming, her
impulse is to distance herself from
emotional entanglements. When her past
collides with her present, can Jared Keller
help prove to her just how wrong her
assumptions are? He is the exception to her
argument that everyone leaves. Will she
ever see him as something she deserves?
**Due to mature content and language this
ebook is intended for readers 18+**
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